
Will my Evergreen Doctor provide an exemption for the Covid Vaccine? 

There are two categories to consider exception from Covid-19 Vaccine requirements. The first is 

Religious Exception and the other Medical Exception. Forms for both are available on the Oregon Health 

Authority website. 

Evergreen Family Medicine is not involved in religious exception. This is entirely between you and your 

employer. 

Evergreen Family Medicine offers the following guidelines regarding Medical Exception: 

 1. Medical Exceptions will rarely be granted. 

 2. All exception consideration will require a face-to-face visit with their EFM provider to consider 

 their personal health history. 

 3. A scheduled visit does not guarantee an exception will be granted. 

Evergreen Family Medicine did not create this vaccine mandate. We are subject to the State of Oregon 

executive orders, as are our patients. State agencies have made it clear medical exceptions will be 

scrutinized.  

 

 

 


